Mercedes Barcia

From: John Holic

Sent: Friday, October 19, 2018 6:07 PM

To: Lori Stelzer <LStelzer@Venicegov.com>

Cc: Edward Lavallee <elavallee@venicegov.com>; Judy Gamel <jgamel@venicegov.com>; Kelly Fernandez - Persson &
Cohen <kfernandez@swflgovlaw.com>

Subject: Next agenda

Lori,

Please get a copy of the Punta Gorda recently passed Ordinance regarding skimmmer devices at gas stations and provide
a copy to Kelly plus placing it on the agenda.

Thanks,

John
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